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27/08/2019  22:36:042019/3775/A OBJ Covent Garden 

Community 

Association 

(Elizabeth Bax, 

Chair of Planning 

Subcommittee)

Covent Garden Community Association (GCGA) does not object to the proposed signs in themselves, but we 

cannot yet comment on the external illumination that the application form says is also proposed for them.

The diagrams do not show the position and beam direction of the lights on the fascia signs at all, and they 

show only an outline of the lights on the projecting signs.  Please let us know if we have missed this, but 

otherwise we would appreciate seeing revised drawings since there are residential flats immediately above 

and opposite the signs so there may well be an impact on residential amenity.
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